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Homework Share  

Our homework share was a big success and the children really loved sharing their 

learning with Crystal Class. It was lovely to hear such positive comments being 

exchanged amongst themselves .As ever, I was stunned by the quality of the 

homework and the effort that the children had put into the tasks - thank you for 

supporting them with this   

               

The Christmas Fair 

Thank you for attending the Christmas Fair and for buying the handmade 

decorations that the children made. Although we don’t have final totals yet, I believe 

that we raised just over £100 which will be used to buy some more of the 50 books 

to read in Year 4 and other resources for the classroom.  

 

The Christmas Play  

I am sure you will agree that the children performed wonderfully over the two days. 

I felt so proud of them all. I know for many children, performing in front of so many 

people was a huge ask and they rose to the occasion.  

 

Reminders for next week: 

• Party next Wednesday. Children will have their lunch as normal and bring in a 

small amount of party food, covered and on a named plate. They do not need 

party clothes. 

• If you would like another chance to see and hear the children singing again, 

please come along to the Coffee Morning on Thursday 20th Dec hosted by The 

Friends.  

                                 Mrs Moncrieff  



 

 

 

 

                              

 

                            

                                                                        

 

    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


